


Current State of the Project:
· Prototype code is working. 
· Preliminary SVM achieves 75% on ICBHI Dataset
· Preliminary CNN achieves 80% on ICBHI Dataset
· The Eko Core attachment and digital stethoscope was bought and received. Dr. Ortega is currently borrowing it to test on his patients

This week, we met together to discuss the current state of the project. We outlined a design pathway to follow for the rest of the semester. Current work includes modularizing the preliminary code and measuring and analyzing the Eko Core attachment. We also met with Professor Klaesner and determined that the most difficult aspect of our project is how to interface the Eko and our software. More specifically, how to connect the output of the Eko’s software to the input of our software. We found that Eko has a Window’s app that may be useful, although more work will be required. We also met with Dr. Ortega and showed him the Eko digital stethoscope. He liked its sound quality and sensitivity and will be borrowing it to test and record sounds from his clinical patients. We also updated him on the current state of the project. Our next steps include meeting with Eko next week, continuing to work on our software, receiving feedback from Dr. Ortega on how the stethoscope works with current patients, and beginning our hardware design.




